
Report reveals few major changes to working 
time

 Europe 

The latest biennial report from the Eurofound research agency finds that there have 
not been any significant developments in working time across Europe. The average 
working week remains at 38 hours. Public administration is one of the specific 
sectors analysed where weekly hours averaged 37.6 in both 2018 and 2017. The 
report noted some specific sector developments with particularly negative 
legislation passed in Hungary affecting public administration allowing for longer 
hours and more flexibility. More positive agreements were noted in Estonia (health) 
and Greece (local government and waste).
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